
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
Inter-Department Communication

DATE: October23,2013
AT (OFFICE): NHPUC

FROM: David Goyette, Utility Analyst III ~

SUBJECT: DM 13-197 EnerNOC Inc.
Renewal of Registration to Provide Electric Aggregation Service

TO: Commission
Debra Howland, Executive Director

On July 17, 2013, EnerNOC (EnerNOC) filed an application to renew its
registration as an electricity aggregator. Staff researched the company’s previous
application filing, under Docket No. DM 11-112, and found that EnerNOC’s currently
effective registration expires on September 18, 2016. On July 25, 2013, Staff contacted
EnerNOC by phone and informed it that its application is not currently due, and that it
would refund the $250.00 fee that accompanied its filing. On July 25, 2013, the
Commission’s Business Office refunded the $250.00 to EnerNOC.

With no further activity expected in this case, Staff recommends that Docket No.
DM 13-197 be closed.


